

Student Name:

Date:

ADULTS II

Mid-Term Exam 2023

LISTENING:

You are going to listen to four dialogues. Each dialogue happens in a different store. Write the name of the store you consider correct:

DIALOGUE 1:

DIALOGUE 2:

DIALOGUE 3:

DIALOGUE 4:

Now, write the name of the following objects that appear on the dialogues. Match them with the dialogues from 1-4 from the previous activity.



Let's listen to the dialogues again in order to complete the scripts with one missing word.

- | | |
|---|---|
| 1. "… How much is it?
- £2. It's our _____" | 2. "… How much is it?
- It's _____" |
| 3. "… You can change it if she doesn't like it. As long as you keep the _____
- Oh! OK.
- I'll put the _____ in the bag
- Thanks!" | 4. "That's £1, 99, please. Make sure you follow the instructions on the _____.
- OK. Thanks" |

USE OF ENGLISH:

Read the following sentences and find the mistakes. Re-write the ones you consider incorrect:

1. I wear a scarf when it is cold.
2. My sister likes doing the shopping at the weekends.
3. Susan wear purple dresses because purple is her favorite color.
4. Nick and his family enjoys go to the DIY store.
5. Pablo thinking buying a new car is a bad idea.
6. The book shop giving a special offer.
7. Tom thinks buying a new house is a good idea.
8. The bakery open at 7 a.m. every day.
9. My new trainers is not originals.
10. Martin admit buy a very expensive video game online.

READING:

Let's read the following texts about young people and their free time activities. You are going to find some questions about them below.

Mia:

Most of my free time, I go skating in the park. I go skating from 10 am to 1 pm before going to school. I know that's a lot but I need to practice a lot to get better. My cousin is very talented at skateboarding. He is a professional skateboarder and he teaches me a few new moves when he has free time. He is very impressed with my development!

Charlotte:

My best friend and I love rock climbing during the weekends. My friend's mother drives us there because my parents work every day. It was hard at first but now I am an expert! I will never get tired of climbing!

Luna:

I am in my last secondary school year and I want to have a new car to travel around the country. I want to enjoy my free time and to be in contact with nature. I don't want to work yet nor start a career. I hope my dad likes this idea.

Emma:

My name is Emma and I am 16 years old. I like running every morning. I am in a jogging club. I am shy so I didn't have any friends at first, but now I enjoy running with my club mates and spending time with them. I need to buy a new pair of running shoes but just a simple pair. Expensive shoes are not always good.

Let's answer some questions. More than one option is possible!

1. Who does a free time activity with friends?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
2. Who does a free time activity every day?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
3. Who is getting better at her/their free time activity?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
4. Who spends a lot of time doing a free time activity?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
5. Who does an extreme free time activity?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
6. Who gets help by a family member?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA
7. Who does a free time activity during the weekends?
MIA
CHARLOTTE
LUNA
EMMA

8. Who talks about a future free time activity?

MIA

CHARLOTTE

LUNA

EMMA

9. Who is leaving school?

MIA

CHARLOTTE

LUNA

EMMA

10. Who does an outdoor free time activity?

MIA

CHARLOTTE

LUNA

EMMA

WRITING:

Write a short post/tweet using the hashtag [#myweekend](#) telling your social media followers what you like doing during the weekends. Use more than 100 words.